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Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent our school at the finals of the cluster Football Competition 
on Tuesday 14th November at Boroughbridge Primary School. The event will start at 9.30 am and 
will be finished by lunchtime.  
 
Your child will need to wear their Moorside hoodie and bring trainers or football boots and shin 
pads. We will provide the school football kit. Children can also bring a drink. Mr Price and Mrs Tiffany 
will be accompanying the children at the event.  
 
We are asking if each child could be transported by their own parent or an adult to whom you have 
given consent, to transport them to and from this event (the adults will of course be able to stay 
and watch them!). Can you indicate on the form below the name of the adult who will be 
transporting your child please, or contact school as soon as possible if your child is unable to attend? 
Thank you.  Forms will need returning to the school office on Monday 13th November 2023. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for our children as finalists as well as representing our school. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school. We look forward to, what 
will be, a wonderful morning of sporting skills! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Price 
PE Co-Ordinator 
 

 
 
Child’s Name:  ______________________________________________  Class:  ________________ 
 
 
Name of adult transporting to/from the football ……………………………………………………………………………..    
 
The adult will be staying to watch the football – please tick 
 
 
Signed:  ___________________________________________________ 
 

 


